
1159991975-50741-19711-129-100 
From: "Roger N. Clark" <rclark@usgs.gov> 
Sent: Thu, 02 sep 2010 14:46:17 
To: FOIA0105@usgs.gov 
subj ect: [Fwd: no oi 1 sampl es from BP yet] 

-------- original Message -------­

subject: no oil samples from BP yet 

Date: Mon, 7 Jun 2010 12:50:38 -0600 

From: Warren C Day <wday@usgs.gov> 

To: Michael D Lewan <mlewan@usgs.gov>, christopher J Potter <cpotter@usgs.gov>, 
Geoffrey S Plumlee <gplumlee@usgs.gov>, Roger N Clark <rclark@usgs.gov> 

FYI 

Heard today that the USGS has not as of yet received the oil samples from 

BP. 

Warren Day 

Rocky Mountain Area Science Program officer 

U.S. Geological survey 

Denver, CO 80225 

phone: 303-236-6484 
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